
 
   

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE 
MIDPENINSULA REGIONAL OPEN SPACE DISTRICT  

 
330 Distel Circle 

Los Altos, CA 94022 
 

Wednesday, March 25, 2020 
 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Midpeninsula 
Regional Open Space District, scheduled for Wednesday, March 25, 2020 is cancelled due to the recent 
COVID-19 public health emergency.  The Board of Directors plans hold a regular meeting on April 8, 2020 at 
7:00 p.m. Details for public participation will follow. 

 
 

CERTIFICATION OF POSTING OF AGENDA 
  
I, Jennifer Woodworth, District Clerk for the Midpeninsula Regional Open Space District (MROSD), declare that the foregoing Notice 
of Cancellation was posted and available for review on March 17, 2020, at the Administrative Offices of MROSD, 330 Distel Circle, 
Los Altos California, 94022.    
 

 
Jennifer Woodworth, MMC 
District Clerk 

 
 

 


